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I totally object to taking away our right to vote by mail.  I am a senior citizen who has 

limited mobility and have always voted by mail since it became available.  If this right 

becomes reversed I truly believe that many people will be adversely affected.  Please 

do not take away this incredible benefit.  I have not missed a single election and 

believe that if this change is enacted,  many people who work long distance jobs or 

must take care of small children or old people like me or do not have access to 

transportation of any kind will not be able to get to a polling place on election day.  

This is a violation of our rights as tax-paying legal citizens and why voting by mail 

was so successful.  We fought very hard to bring everyone's voice to the table 

whether we like the results or not.  In our Constitution the majority rules and this is as 

it should be. 

 

 

 


